
Follow-Up on Your Equal Housing 

Opportunity Application 

Dear [Applicant's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. We are writing to follow up on your application for equal 

housing opportunity submitted on [Date of Application]. We appreciate your interest and 

commitment to finding a suitable housing solution. 

As part of our process, we wanted to ensure that you have all the necessary information 

regarding your application status. If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do 

not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your patience, and we look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


